
 

Dear Editor, 

 

We are pleased to submit our invited article titled “The frequency of celiac disease and 

distribution of HLA-DQ2/DQ8 haplotypes among siblings of children with celiac disease''. 

This article has been edited by our hospital research unit for English content and I hope you will 

not find any problem in language of this manuscript. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Corresponding author Associate Professor Yasin Sahin 
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